

AMERICAN CHEMICAL SOCIETY KENTUCKY LAKE SECTION

KLS-ACS 2015 Officers

Chair

David Wing Union University dwing@uu.edu

Chair Elect

Abigail Shelton UT-Martin Ashelt18@utm.edu

Past Chair

Bommanna Loganathan Murray State bloganathan@murraystate.edu

Secretary/Treasurer

Rebecca Brown WKCTC rebecca.brown@kctcs.edu

Councilor

Charles Baldwin Union University Cbaldwinchem1@gmail.com

Alternate Councilor

J. Keith Butler Kilgore Flares Company, LLC jkbchemist@gmail.com

KLS-ACS Web Page

http://kentuckylake.sites.acs.org/

August 2015 Kentucky Lake Section Fall Kick-off Picnic Murray-Calloway Central Park Pavilion

Entrance off of Arcadia Circle (between N 8th and N 10th) Murray, KY http://www.murrayparks.org

Thursday, August 27, 2015 5-8 PM

Menu: Picnic-style Hamburgers, Hot dogs, Potato Salad, etc. *The price is \$10 (Students \$5)*

Program: Fun, Games, and Fellowship with a bit of business mixed in

The park features a playground, horseshoe pits, disc golf course, soccer fields, and plenty of room to roam. There will be a faculty vs student kickball game, contact Abby Shelton if interested.

Comments from the Chair

Our July annual outing at the Jackson Generals game was a great success, enjoyed by all in attendance. If you could not make it to that event, plan to attend our school year kick-off picnic this month at Murray-Calloway Park. We want to reconnect with each of you, recognize long service to ACS by Kentucky Lake members, congratulate Dr. Loganathan on being named an ACS Fellow, and hopefully celebrate another ChemLuminary Award for our Section. ~David Wing, Chair

What's Happening in KLS

- Congratulations to Dr. Bommanna Loganathan for being named a 2015 ACS Fellow, the first ACS Fellow from the Kentucky Lake section! We are proud of you Logan!
- Attention parents of children age 0-14: Science Centers continue during monthly meetings this Fall. Plan to bring your kids along for a unique hands-on science experience. This month's theme is "Take Flight".
- Mark your calendars: September 12th the Science Center IPG will be hosting/sponsoring a trip to Discovery Park of America in Union City, TN and all KLS members (kids not required) and their families are invited! (http://www.discoveryparkofamerica.com). We will cover admission, and folks that RSVP to Robbie Montgomery (rmontgomery@utm.edu) or Abby Shelton (ashelt18@utm.edu) will also get a Science Center t-shirt.
- > Stay tuned: Dr. Loganathan, Dr. Baldwin, and Keith Butler are once again representing the section at ACS in Boston later this month at the ChemLuminary Awards Ceremony.